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5 form is used to file a compliment regarding a deputy’s or other employee’s conduct or the
vel of service provided by the Sheriffs Office.

Your Information

- o

City:
Ashburn

Email:

Incident Information

Please enter the deputy(s) / employee(s} names:
Deputy David Hill

Incident Location:* Date of Incident: Time of Incident:
Lansdowne 4/24/15 4pm

Explain the circumstances on why you are paying this compliment:”

[ was walking through the Lansdowne neighborhood with my two and a half year old son
and my father. Deputy Hill was sitting on the side of the street in hus car with the window
open. He went out of his way to say "hi" to my son and asked if he had ever seen the
inside of a police car. He spent 5 minutes engaging with and talking to my son. He made
his day and he's still talking about it! Given everything going on in the country related to
the police, it was great to see our local officer’s being so engaged in the community.
Thanks. Deputy Hill.



~_ompliment Form

This form is used to file a compliment regarding a deputy's or other employee's conduct or the
level of service provided by the Sheriff's Office.

Your Information

First Name: Middle knitial: Last Name:
S e

City: State: Zip:

Chantilly VA 20152

Email;

Incident Information

Please enter the deputy(s) / employee(s) names:
Detective, but I didn't catch his name.

Incident Location:* Date of Incident: Time of Incident:
Gum Spring Road

Explain the circumstances on why you are paying this compliment:*
I made a poor decision today while driving home. [ was pulled over by someone who

identified himself immediately since he was in an unmarked car. He explained why he
was talking loudly (traffic), treated me professionally and even shook my hand. He made
it very clear he was not talking down to me. This is someone ho makes an impact on
the community and I honestly think I'll take more aw ay from this than if he had given me
a ticket. [f it can be determined who it was, please thank him again for me.



: Personnel Board of Jefferson County

) Q The Foundation of Your Merit System Career

A

April 17, 2015

Sheriff Mike Chapman
Loudoun County Sheriffs Office
803 Sycolin Road SE

Leesburg, VA 20175

Dear Sheriff Chapman:

This letter is to formally thank you for allowing 1st Lieutenant Kenneth Pratt to participate in
the Police/Sheriff Lieutenant Exam Development Process, April 12, - April 17, 2015. His
knowledge and expertise was extremely valuable in the development of the exercises.
Especially helpful was his dedication and hard work. The process would not have been
successful without him.

The success of our past examinations has, in large part, been due to the involvement,
generosity, and expertise of law enforcement professionals such as you and your staff. While
the time commitment was extensive, the development process can serve as a valuable learning
and development experience for law enforcement personnel who serve as subject matter
experts (SMEs). The training and development activities supplied SMEs with skills for analyzing
and evaluating behaviors on the job that can translate to more effective evaluation of staff.
Additionally, it provided SMEs with a better understanding of public safety selection processes.
If you have any questions or if we can reciprocate by providing you with assistance in the
future, please contact Marty Alber at (205) 279-3595 or at Marty.Alber@pbijcal.org.

Sincerely,

Lorren Oliver, Director
Personnel Board of Jefferson County

v

2121 Rev. Abraham Woods, Jr.,Blvd, Suite 100 Birmingham, Alabama 35203-2387
(205)279-3500 or toll-free (B66)241-9001
www,pbjcal.org

Bessemer Birmingham Centerpoint Emergency Management Fairfield Fultondale Gardendale Graysville Homewood Hucytown Irondale
Jefferson County Jeffersen County Health Department Leeds Midfield Mountain Brook Pleasant Grove Tarramt City Trussville
Vestavia Hills Warrior



Sent from my iPhone

> Dear Sheriff,
>

> Yesterday, my wife received a phone call from an individual claiming to be on your staff; advised my spouse that there
was a warrant for her arrest. Today, I called your non-emergency number to speak to the office who made the call; of
course no such individual exist. | learnt that it was likely a hoax seeking to extort money.

>

> The reason | am writing this note is to compliment the individual that | spoke to on the phone; he was very helpful and
explained the issued in great detail. However, it was his superb manner and professionalism that | wanted to highlight.
Well done to the men and women who serve in your department; the front line officers are representing your country
with pride.

>

> Sincerely,

>

> Ken

>

> K.F. Butterworth, OMM, MSM, CD

> Lieutenant Colonel

> Canadian Forces Assistant Military Attache Canadian Defence Liaison

> Staff / Etat-major de liaison des Forces canadiennes

> 501 Pennsylvania Ave NW.

> Washington, DC, USA 20001

> Kenneth.Butterworth@forces.gc.ca

> Telephone / Telephone 202-682-7767 / Facsimile Telecopieur

> 202-678-7643

> 1-855-897-1749

> Government of Canada / Gouvernement du Canada ....Gateway to the U.S.

> Military www.CanadianAlly.Com
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>
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ment Form

orm is used to file a compliment regarding a deputy's or other employee's conduct or the
- of service provided by the Sheriff's Office.

four Information

Fi&e: Wial: . |iiit iame:

City: State: Zip:
Purcellville Va 20132

Work Phoiii Email:

Incident Information

Please enter the deputy(s) / employee(s) names:
Deputy John Paul Jones

Incident Location:* Date of Incident:
above june 22nd 2014 - present

Explain the circumstances on why you are paying this compliment:*

My family and I suffered a house fire last year the night of June 22nd. John responded to
the scene, while all the fire departments were busy with all the chaos going on and with
all of our personal belongings in the house. He offered his phone so that we could
contact our other family members and anything else he could do for us that night. Since
that time he has made a constant presence around our place while we have had to live at
another residence. Having officer John of the Sheriffs Department taking the time and
effort to watch out for us in our absence during the build back of our home has been
awesome to say the least. [ just wanted to say Thanks:)

Approval for Use on LCSO Website*

The Loudoun County Sheriff's Office would like to share your compliment with the community as
part of our Compliments Corner:

[X]Please Share (Your e-mail address and address, if provided, will be removed)
[ ]Please Share but Remove my Personal Information (Name/e-mail/Address etc.)
[ ]Piease do not Share on the Website



Subject: Fwd: The Loudoun County Sheriff’s Office - Annual Internet/Technology Safety
Program

Major Fraga,

I'r- parent who attended 2 recent presentations held at Dominion HS on
Internet/Technology Safety & Bullying, Teens Mental Health held by your team. | want to thank you and
your entire team for 2 excellent and informative sessions. In particular, | found the presentation on
Internet/Technology Safety to be very powerful. | was disappointed to discover that my 6th grader in
Seneca Ridge MS hasn't seen the presentation geared towards him and his peers. So | contacted
Seneca Ridge MS's principal Mark McDermott and urged him to contact your team to come and give the
presentation on Internet/Technology Safety to the 6th graders at Seneca Ridge before the end of this
academic year. As you can can see from his response below he agreed it would be a good idea and
would contact your team and attempt to schedule a presentation.

| am optimistic that Seneca Ridge MS will be able to coordinate a mutually agreeable date/time to have
your team give this presentation. Thank you again to you and your team for their efforts.

Sincerely,



Compliment Form

This form is used to file a compliment regarding a deputy's or other employea's conduct or the
level of service provided by the Sheriffs Office.

Your Information

First iiii Middle Initial: Last Name:
Address; -
City:

Anny
A

Work Phone:

incident Information

Please enter the deputy(s} / employee(s) names:
Deputy Iversen

Incident Location:* Date of Incident:
United States 04/20/2015

a tremendous amount of respect for him as an officer of the law, as person. I saw the
humanity in him. With alj the negative reports in the news, 1 wanted (o you to know this
Deputy was caught doing good. Just in case your wondering, yes [ have pictures on my
phone. Thanks, Mary O. April 20,2015 1 was having coffee with a friend today at
Starbucks, Eastern Marketplace in Chantilly. Deputy Iversen w as just coming on duty
and took the time to just stop and talk with us. [ have to honestly say it made my day. As
a member of the community, it gave me the Opportunity to identify with him as person,
beyond the badge, the gun and London County Sheriff’s vehicle. He was very courteous,
personable and seemed to have a genuine concern for people in the community. | walked

saw the humanity in him. With all the negative reports in the news, [ wanted 1o report
this Deputy was caught doing good. He was gracious enough to allow me to take his
picture. It was posted on Fox 3 DC’s Facebook page. A very special thank you to Deputy
Iversen,



Jme
.ent: wednesday, April 08, 2015 2:32 PM
Ta:
Subject: nline Form Submittal: Comp

If you are having problems viewing this HTML email, click to view a Text version.

Compliment Form

This form is used to file a compliment regarding a deputy's or other employee's conduct or the
level of service provided by the Sheriff's Office

Your Information

“ ast Name:
City: State: Zip:
Ashburn VA 20147

Incident information

Please enter the deputy(s) / employee(s} names:
LCSO, LCFRS, VASP.

Incident Location:* Date of Incident: Time of Incident:
43100 Block of Rockfield  April 6, 2015 Approximately 9:00 pm
Court

Explain the circumstances on why you are paying this compliment:”

Sheriff Chapman: I am writing to compliment the LCSO, and other involved agencies,
for the management of the very sad incident on April 6th in the 43100 block of Rockfield
Court in Ashburn. The very large public safety response seemed so organized, and the
plan toward resolution seemed well executed (from a citizen's perspective). As
impressive was the effort to protect and reassure residents in neighboring homes during
the protracted incident. Please extend our appreciation to the many members of the
several public safety departments who responded that evening.

Approval for Use on LCSO Website*

The Loudoun County Sheriffs Office would like to share your compliment with the community as
part of our Compliments Corner:

[X]Please Share (Your e-mail address and address, if provided, will be removed)
[ ]Please Share but Remove my Personal Information (Name/e-mail/Address etc.)
[ JPlease do not Share on the Website



Subject: Re: Reverse 911 -Conroy and Young {DI1})-

On Apr 7, 2015, at 1:18 AM, "Troxell, Kraig" <Kraig. Troxell@loudoun.gov> wrote:

| wanted to recognize Sean Conroy (ECC) and Dave Young (DIT) for going beyond their normal course of

duties to ensure a community notification was sent to residents regarding a possible barricade situation
on Rockfield Court on April 6, 2015.

The Loudoun County Sheriff's Office responded to a home on Rockfield Court after receiving a 911 call
from a person claiming they had just committed a shooting and they threatened to harm themselves.
Deputies arrived on scene and were unable to make contact with anyone inside the home. Sgt. Lee
Williams requested a Reverse 911 message be issued to the surrounding homes due to the possibility of
a barricade situation involving a firearm.

Dispatcher Conroy began initiating a Reverse 911 message. Unfortunately the mapping software was not
functioning properly making it impossible for him to send the message. Dispatcher Conroy contacted
Dave Young of DIT to assist with fixing the issue. Between their efforts, a message was sent to the
residents advising them of the situation and to remain inside their homes. Not only were the residents
initially notified of the situation, they were able to receive an updated message that was sent after the
scene was determined to be an isolated incident and there was no threat to the community.

Dispatcher Conroy realized the importance of this community notification and called Dave Young of DIT
to assist with the matter. Dave Young made sure he was available and worked afterhours to help
complete the task of sending the notification.

Their efforts ultimately ensured the safety of the residents on Rockfield Court by making sure a message
was sent advising them of the issue in their neighborhood and the necessary precautions they needed
to take.

Regards,
Kraig Troxell

Public Infarmation Officer
Loudoun County Sheriff's Office



Subject: Re: Thank You

On Apr 13, 2015, at 11:44 A wrote:

Dear Mr. Dondero-

My name is Mark Vanderlyn and | am the coach of a local robotics
team, team Geared UP!. The team is preparing to compete in St Louis in
an international competition during the week of April 20" . My reason
for writing to you and Captain Gaither is to recognize one of your
officers, Ms. LaTriviette Young. Deputy Young volunteered to come out
to my home last week and critique my team’s research and teamwork
presentations. | cannot adequately express in words how much |
appreciate the great feedback she gave my kids, but more than her spot
on comments, the genuine way she was able to connect with both
them and the parents present. Deputy Young, to put in the kids words
“ROCKS!" and the real deal- 1 am sure that this is something that you
must already knew- This is not the first time Deputy Young has help
prepare my team for a tournament. Last year when we were studying
road flooding along the Goose Creek Deputy Young also came out to
review the teams new water activated warning sign and again the
feedback she gave them made a big difference. They ended up winning
a national level research award during the North American Open in CA.

In closing, on behalf of Ashburn Robotics, | am grateful that our
community has such a wonderful role madel, as Officer Young, for our
children to look up to, especially given how the media at times only
reports negative images of law enforcement-

Please in some way let this remarkable young lady know how much a
difference her service makes to all of us fortunate enough to cross her
path-

Best Regards,
Mark-



FAUQUIER COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE

Jol. Paul F, Mercer 78 West Lee Street
Chief Deputy Suite 200
Warrenton, Virginia 20186
Administration

(540) 422-8600
Fax (540) 422-8605

Civil Process
(340) 422-36010
Fax (540) 422-3609

Corrections
(340} 422-8700 Non-Emergency
Fax (540) 422-8710 (540) 347-3300
Charlie Ray Fox, Jr.

Criminal Investigations i
(540) 422-8650 Sheriff 9’ 3

Fax (540) 422-8606
¢ -/

March 24th, 2015

Dear Sgt. Apolioney.

On March 11" 2015 a note was found written on the wall in a bathroom of one of our
Middle Schools that indicated a bomb was in the school and would be detonated on a specific
date and time. Taking all threats seriously the Fauquier County Sheriff's Office and Fauquier
County Public Schools made a decision to search the school the morning of March 13™ and
again for another threat on March 18" prior to the students return as a precaution. We
assembled numerous bomb detection K-9 teams from the surrounding jurisdictions including
Deputy David Orr with Loudon Co. S.0. I would like to take the time to say thank you for your
Office’s quick response and your Deputy for their professionalism and assistance in helping
keep our community safe.

Sincerely,

LT (o @7"’“’9’]”

Lt. Col. Paul Mercer



